
 

 

 

> New substation at St Kilda Road, St Kilda Junction 

> Invitation - Public Information Session 

 

 

Dear Resident / Business owner, 
 
Construction of a new tram power substation at St Kilda Road, St Kilda Junction will commence in 
mid-2017. 
 
Upgrading substations is part of the Victorian Government’s investment in new trams and modern 
infrastructure to boost capacity for the future demand of Melbourne’s tram network.  
 
Substations are common across the network and this one has been strategically placed to provide 
power to nearby Routes 3/3a, 5, 16, 64 and 67.  
 
Public Information Session 
 
A Public Information Session will be held for residents, businesses and interested people to find 
out more about the new tram power substation.  
 
The information session will provide you with an opportunity to learn more about the project and 
what the upgrade means for you both during the works and into the future. The community will also 
have an opportunity to provide feedback on the proposed architectural treatment for the substation. 
 
Details: 
 
Thursday 4 May 2017 
6pm – 8pm 
St Kilda Sports Club 
66 Fitzroy St, St Kilda (Melways Reference: Map 2P B4) 
 
Members of the project team will be available to answer any project related questions you may 
have. You can attend at any time during the session; no formal presentations will be made. There 
is no need to RSVP – please join us to find out more. 
 
PTV and Yarra Trams are committed to keeping the local community informed and will provide 
advance notice of activities that may cause disruption during construction. 

If you would like to know more about this upgrade, please call 1800 800 007 or email 
ptvprojects@ptv.vic.gov.au 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
The Tram Power Upgrade Project Team 
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